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Hats off to those in the service of our country!  

A message from your Auxiliary President 

I would like to thank everyone who took part in the Memo-

rial Service, Great Job! 

A Big Thank you to the Installing Team, Bob and Lynn 

Jones, Gail and Mark LaRue and Jan Stevens. 

We had a nice turnout for the Memorial Flag Day Ceremo-

ny.  So far have raised $200 for the Eagle Village Memorial 

Fund and $200 for the Parkinson’s  Charity and $200 for 

the Jimmy Durante Child Abuse Fund,  We will be selling 

cutouts each month for different charities.  We appreciate 

your continued support. We will be having other functions 

throughout  this year and will keep you informed on what 

is going on.  We will be having a Joint  Officers meeting  on 

Wednesday, July 18 at 7:30 pm.  Jim and I want to do some 

brainstorming and want your input in setting up this year’s 

calendar. If we work together as a team we can have a 

great year. 

In love and friendship, Bev 

Starting September 1st until November 1st We will be col-

lecting your gentle worn or new shoes. Men women and 

Kids. All shoes collected will be turned over to a processing 

plant, then distributed to those in need. Then they send the 

Auxiliary a check. Our goal Is 100 bags of shoes We collect 

up and bag them At 25 pair to a bag. We have 60 days to 

reach our goal. Please tell your friends and family members 

and bring the shoes to the Aerie and Bev will do the rest. 

Thank you for your support. Bev Brooks Madam president 

The officers of Aerie 3171 wish all of our 

members and their families a  HAPPY July 

4th!. 

From your Aerie President: 

July’s upon us and it’s time for the National Convention in 

Dallas Tx.  I look forward to representing 3171 this year.  

Another reminder of our Joint officers meeting on Wednes-

day, July 18th at 7:30 pm.  Hope to see a good turnout. 

Fraternally, Jim Broadbent 

 

From the Aerie Secretary 

For all those who haven’t payed their dues, You will be 

dropped by the Grand Aerie as of July 10.  You will have to 

Re-Enroll which will cost $20.00 more. 

Bob Jones, Secretary 

 

SAVE THIS DATE 

Save September 3 Labor day as we hold a Membership Ap-

preciation  Party from 3-6 pm.  There will be food, music , 

games, 50/50 and is free to all 3171 members. Stop by and 

have some fun 

Special Shoe Project 
Auxiliary Special Project  
People helping people in our community. We will be collecting 
any personal items Such as toothpaste Toothbrushes Bars of 
soap, Shampoo, Band aids and so forth. In addition we will also 
be collecting non perishable food item And microwave food 
items that are shelf stable. Paper products Like napkins Paper 
plates Plasticware. However you can donate cash and we will 
purchase items needed. If you have any questions you may con-
tact Bev Brooks Or Cindy know. Just called the Aerie and leave a 
message for either. 
Thank you in advance for your help and support Bev Brooks 

Madam president 




